Colorado Family Church 2024 Family Camp Registration is Open

Michael and Adonia Hentrich
April 30, 2024

REGISTER NOW

We are excited to finally open registration for the 2024 Family Camp! Once
again, we've reserved the Waunita Hot Springs Ranch, a 250 acre ranch
with an Olympic size geothermal pool with enough space to fit our entire
group and a 5-star Google Maps rating. They have the capacity for about
65 people.

We will be there from the afternoon of Friday, July 26 to the morning of
Monday, the 29th. We are excited to be able to take time together

as families in nature, come closer as acommunity, and also we are
planning a spiritual component as well. Individuals are welcome to come
as well, but please be prepared to share aroom with someone.

As in previous years, the church has subsidized half of the cost,and we only
ask families to pay $100 per person up to a maximum of $400 per

nuclear family. You may notice that we increased prices this year. We
apologize for that, but since prices have beenrising these past few years,
we felt we had to make an increase this year. Children under 2 are free. We
love for multigenerational families to come, but we must ask that you
register and pay separately to maintain the affordability of the

camp. Please come prepared to help with meals and cleaning from time to
time.

Spaceis limited. Please register online and don't delay, as it is first come
first-served. Once we get close to our registration capacity, we will close
registration and create a standby list. We hope that everyone that wishes
to go to Family Camp this year will be able to attend.

Please see their website if you have any questions about the place. The
ranch is located close to Gunnison, CO.

Please take alook at the video from last year if you want to get an idea of
what the "camp" is like.
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